

**Asbury Elementary School** 1320 E. Asbury Avenue Denver, CO 80210

December 11, 2019

## Dear Asbury Community:

It has been my privilege to work at Asbury for the last 19  $\frac{1}{2}$  years. I have loved working and being of service in the community where I live.

I have decided to retire at the end of this school year. Just writing this brings tears to my eyes. I will miss all of the families and seeing all of the children grow up. I hope I see some of you in the neighborhood, at Safeway or Washington Park.

The Personnel Sub Committee will interview and select the best person for Asbury and I hope to be able to help train this person to be the best fit for this school. I want to leave Asbury's office in good hands so that it will continue to be best school ever.

Sincerely,

Terri Hinken